
Hon Yvette D'Ath MP 
Minister for Health and Ambulance Services 
Leader of the House Queensland 

Government 

1 William Street Brisbane Qld 4000 
GPO Box 48 Brisbane 
Queensland 4001 Australia 
Telephone +61 7 3035 6100 

10 J UN 2022 

Mr Neil Laurie 
Clerk of the Parliament 
Queensland Parliament 
George Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Dear Mr Laurie 

I write in response to petition number 3725-22, tabled in Parliament on 11 May 2022, relating 
to the Northern Gold Coast Hospital and Health Precinct. 

Petitioners will be pleased to know that the Palaszczuk Government has already affirmed 
its intention to deliver the Coomera Hospital. 

The Palaszczuk Government has a proven record of delivering health infrastructure with 
more than 1,300 beds delivered since 2015. 

This investment will build on that record and ensure that we have the health infrastructure 
to address the ever-increasing hospital demand trends that we are seeing nationwide. 

I trust this information is of assistance to the petitioners. 

Yours sincerely 

YVETTE UATH MP 
Minister for Health and Ambulance Services 
Leader of the House 
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